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We now have over 1,200 5-star reviews and are pleased to be
able to share them from Trip Advisor. If you would like to
read more reviews about the Secret Cottage Tour, then please
click to Trip Advisor.

A Day to Remember…
What a fantastic way to spend a day in England! It is a very
easy day trip from London – although if I do it again, I would
definitely spend a couple of days in the Cotswold region. Our
guide, Scotty, was a local and a wealth of knowledge. He was
friendly and always made sure everyone was comfortable.
Becky’s home is beautiful and I fell in love with the kitchen!
Especially the AGA stove and the spiral cellar was a complete
surprise and so cool (literally and figuratively). Pauline,
Becky’s daughter, created beautiful presentations of the food
with each stop at the cottage. The food was delicious and way
too much for just the three of us on our tour that day. I
highly recommend that you don’t eat before the start of the
tour, because by the end of the day you will be completely
stuffed. It was a beautiful autumn day with perfect weather so
we were able to enjoy our lunch outside in their beautiful
garden. I had never seen a thatched roof cottage in person,
and it was like out of a fairy tale. You will see villages
with manors, towns, Welsh Black cows, sheep grazing, horses
and many beautiful vistas throughout the day. Don’t miss this

tour – it was one of the best I have ever taken! You will not
be disappointed! Kristen, Wilmette

Great Tour!
I just finished this tour today and if you’ve never been to
the Cotswolds then this is a great introduction tour to the
area and worth the money. Our tour guide, Scotty, was
excellent, very knowledgeable about the area and very
personable. Unfortunately, it was a rainy day but despite
that, I had a great time and was glad I went on this tour.
Also, I should mention they feed you good food so don’t eat
before you come on the tour. You start the morning with
pastries and tea, get lunch, and then get afternoon tea with
homemade goodies. We got to meet Becky and her daughter, who
did an excellent job preparing the food, and her son. I would
recommend this tour 100%. Bletch Park, San Francisco

Outstanding!
Wow! Great tour. Great food. Amazed at the assortment of
desserts/food. Thank you Polly! The tour itself was one
beautiful stop after the next. Our tour guide Robin was very
informative and engaging. Don’t miss this one. You won’t
regret it! We would love to come back for the Mystery Tour.
Thanks all!

Great Day in the Cotswolds…
My wife and i were excited to be able to spend the day with
Becky touring the Cotswolds.
The tour was wonderful and I have never had a more gracious
Hostess. Lunch and snacks were great and we both left saying
this was a great trip. Next time in the area, we will book
another tour with Becky! C.Wright, Arkansas

Peace and Beauty and Wonderful Foods…
My husband and I recently spent thirty-three days on a belated
honeymoon in the U.K. and Ireland. We went on two five day

tours, two three day tours, and nine one day tours. By far,
the “Secret Cottage” tour was my favorite and in my husband’s
top four. (He is a history buff and the stones were his love).
Our guide, Dave, was wonderful, the visit for three separate
meals in the four-hundred-year-old cottage was delicious, and
the various cottages and villages we visited were so charming.
I would put at the top of your list of “to do’s” if you like
gardens and good food and picturesque cottages….

Best Way to See the Cotswolds…
One of the best parts of my trip to the UK. They were very
accomodating to food allergies and provided us with delicious
food. Our guide Dave was awesome and patiently answered all
our questions not only about the Cotswalds but any random
questions about the UK’s history and its ramifications today.
Definitely one of the most original tours I’ve been on. The
only thing I could suggest that we wanted more of, was more
time at different stops. We felt that sometimes we were a
little pressed for time at different locations. Thanks for an
unforgettable tour! Heather

Cotswolds – Classic Countryside…
AMAZING !!!! Becky & Robin are the perfect hosts for an
incredible day of custom touring around quaint villages in the
beautiful English countryside in your own private van with an
expert driver/guide. Robin (our # 1 guide) was a wealth of
knowledge and injected just the right amount of British humor
into our day. Becky’s ultra-tasty treats enjoyed in her fairytale cottage were a warm and cozy welcome in between drives.
This is THE TOUR to take if you want to experience English
hospitality at it’s best!!!

